Outcome of the Youth Meeting

On Friday, 7th March 2025, a meeting was held with the youth to discuss
the next steps for the establishment of the youth association.

After a fruitful discussion, it was agreed that we would officially launch our
first Youth Association Meeting on Sunday, 25th May 2025, at 6:00 PM.
This event will commence with the Holy Mass, followed by the meeting and
a shared dinner, providing an opportunity for fellowship and engagement.
As we prepare for this significant milestone, our immediate goal is to create
awareness of the Youth Association. We encourage everyone to take an
active role in spreading the word—"Tell someone to tell someone." We aim
to bring as many young people as possible into our WhatsApp group,
ensuring they understand and embrace the vision of the association.

Our Mission

The Youth Association of the Diocese of Dunkeld is dedicated to building a
strong, vibrant, and faith-filled youth community. Our mission is to foster the
spiritual, social, and personal growth of young Catholics (and non-Catholics
alike), encouraging them to actively contribute to the life of the Church and
the broader community.

As we move forward, we invite all young people to join us on this
journey—to grow in faith, build friendships, and make a lasting impact.
Let us work together to make this launch a success!



